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HB 2988
1 strongly oppose the passage of HB 2988 as written.

This bill lowers the age for voter registration in the state of Oregon. I do not understand why the state
would take on this extra burden of record keeping for a portion of the population who's information
will be dramatically changing over the next 2 years, until they are legally able to receive a ballot and
cast their vote.

This legislation will increase the cost and overhead of making sure information is kept up to date on
these registered non-eligible voters, and stretches already overburdened resources in our county clerk
offices.

I urge you to vote NO on this bill.
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